





Hill District
Ministers
Alliance
(HDMA)



November 1, 2018

Heather McClain

Via email: heather@pghbikeshare.org

RE: Healthy Ride Bike Shares

Dear Heather:

Thank you and the Healthy Ride team for taking the time to come and present your proposed Bike Share Expansion to the Hill District community again at our quarterly community meeting on October 25th. This is the third time you have either presented or tabled at a Hill District Community Meeting. Overall, the community is not in support of the bike share expansion in its current form. The community scored the project a 75% - C. For your knowledge, an 80% score is necessary to receive a letter of support from the community. Unfortunately, therefore we cannot support the project.

Additionally, we have included a breakdown of the scores by location:

- The locations that scored the highest were at Wylie Ave & Crawford Ave with a score of 77%, followed by Bedford Ave & Kirkpatrick St and Hyman PI & Oak Hill Dr with scores of 64%.
- The remaining scores were as follows:
 - o Bedford Ave & Roberts St 61%
 - Centre Ave & Heldman St 59%
 - Centre Ave & Francis St 59%
 - Kirkpatrick & Reed St 59%
 - Bedford Ave & Chauncey St 45%

As reflected in the comments, the main concerns were topography of the neighborhood, narrow streets, exacerbation of already limited parking, safety, and the flow of traffic at these locations. That being said, we encourage you to **revisit the expansion** of the Bike Shares program in the Hill in the **future**.

We would be more than happy to meet and discuss this letter, next steps, and the needs of this community. Should you have any questions, please let me know. We look forward to hearing

back from you.

Sincerely,

Marimba Milliones President and CEO

Cc:

Robert Rubinstein, URA
Daniel Gilman, Mayor's Office
City Councilman Daniel Lavelle
State Representative Jake Wheatley
Adams Carroll, Healthy Ride
David White, Healthy Ride
La'Vette Wagner, Healthy Ride